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Brussels & Wiener Neustadt, the 20th of October, 2020 

 

Honorary Member of the Implementation Group 
Nomination for the 6th Honorary Member 

 
Dear Members of the Implementation Group! 

According to the RoP – ESDC document 2017/184 as of 5th September 2017 – I nominate 
Lieutenant Colonel BIELEWICZ Marcin, PhD former member of the IG and of the 
General Tadeusz Kosciuszko Military University of Land Forces (AWL) as the 6th Honorary 
Member of the Implementation Group. 
 
Reasons: 

1) LtCol BIELEWICZ has established the international cooperation at AWL since 2012. 
Very soon, after some first bilateral achievements, he joined the Implementation 
Group and pushed the European idea forward. He was not only a member of the 
iMAF team – establishing the agreement in 2014 – but also the main coordinator 
for the contents and didactic material of the ERASMUS+ Strategic Partnership 
Project “International Semester for Land Forces”. 

2) LtCol BIELEWICZ was the Polish representative of the Strategic Partnership Project 
“International Military Leadership Academy (IMLA)” with the outcome of four new 
common modules. 

3) LtCol BIELEWICZ acted as the unofficial chairman of LoD 7, was the chairman of 
the Line of Development 9 (future projects) from 2018-2020, organised several 
LoD-meetings and achieved that the financial questions as well as future projects 
went into the right direction. 

4) LtCol BIELEWICZ acted as a lecturer – for example in Turin and Wiener Neustadt – 
on a regular basis during the common modules on CSDP. He impressed with his 
knowledge of European history. 

We will discuss and – if you agree with me – vote on LtCol BIELEWICZ’s Honorary 
Membership during the 48th IG meeting. 

Yours sincerely, 

Col Assoc. Prof. Gell, PhD 

 


